
Hillsdale Athletic Boosters

Newsletter–August 2023
WELCOME BACK, FIGHTING KNIGHTS!

We hope you had a wonderful, restful summer full of sunshine,
friends and family. We are all ready to get the ‘23-’24 year moving.
Best of luck to the family andmembers of the Class of ‘24! Enjoy every
minute!

Tryouts for fall sports are well under way and teams are bonding and preparing for the
upcoming season. We are so excited to see all of our teams compete.

The Athletic Boosters is a group formed to support our coaches and athletes in a variety of ways.
Please join us at our monthly meetings to see howwe support the teams and to see if there is
something you would like to do to help out. Wemeet in person in the school cafeteria or join via zoom.
Zoom link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/6745223790#success

Our next meeting is on Monday, August 28 at 7:00 in the cafeteria or on Zoom.

Important Dates:

Reach out to our Executive Board:
President: Jenna Carson (jalcarson@stanfordalumni.org)
Vice President: Scott Wellwood
Treasurer: Dewayne Barnes
Secretary: Stacey Sierra (staceyngavin@comcast.net)
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